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Global Ministry Center 
 
This Easter, Christians 
around the world will 
celebrate the victorious 
resurrection of Jesus, our 
Lord and Savior. 

 
Nazarenes everywhere 

know that we have the 
privilege of abundant life in 
Christ because He suffered, died, and arose triumphantly. Jesus 
declared, "I came that they may have life, and have it 

abundantly. I am the good shepherd; the good shepherd lays 
down His life for the sheep" (John 10:10b-11). We share in His 
life — partakers of the new life He has purchased with His own 
blood. 
 
Again this Easter, Nazarenes worldwide will celebrate our shared 
life in Christ by generously participating in our annual Easter 

Offering for the World Evangelism Fund. We realize that every 

person who has found life in Christ has the wonderful privilege 
and awesome responsibility of "sharing His life" with a lost world. 
 
The Great Commission task is huge — much too large for any 
one person or local church; however, TOGETHER we can impact 
our world. As we share together in the Easter Offering, our 

combined generosity will provide resources essential to the 
ministries of the Church of the Nazarene in 159 world areas. 
Together, we are changing lives though Christ by our faithful 
giving. 
 
We encourage all church leaders to creatively plan and prepare 

for the Easter Offering. Please challenge every person in your 
congregation to participate at the highest possible level of 
generosity. God honors generosity, and the result is a multiplied 
harvest, making our shared dream "to make Christlike disciples 
in the nations" a reality. 
 
Resources are available at nazarene.org/generosity.  

 
Eugenio R. Duarte,  Verne Ward,    Daniel Ketchum,  
Chairman Board of   Director of   Director Nazarene 
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The 28th General Assembly and Conventions is just around the corner. 

Would you like to help support our elected international delegates? 

 

• Many non USA/Canada delegates travel hundreds of miles, wait 

countless hours in line, and spend more than their annual salary 

to obtain a visa – which is sometimes not granted at first request. 

 

• These delegates must raise their own funds for travel, housing, and 

meals. 

 

• The presence of these global voices is vital to the discussions 

brought before the General Assembly and Conventions. 

 

• The International Delegate Expense Aid Fund (IDEA) assists our 

world area delegates with the financial costs to be a part of the 

 quadrennial celebration. 

 

Please consider joining us in sharing our resources with our 

brothers and sisters in Christ all over the globe 

Donations may be sent to: 
General Church of the Nazarene • Global Treasury Services 

P. O. B ox 860270 • Lenexa, KS 66286 
Make checks payable t o: G eneral Treasurer 

Include in Memo: IDEA Fund AMS1084 
nazarene.org/ga 

http://www.nazarene.org/generosity

